January 5, 2014 Alumni Newsletter

Brothers, Little Sisters, and Friends:

Happy New Years everyone! Hope your 2014 is starting off great. I'm just sending out a
friendly reminder that the 22nd Annual Zeta Alpha Alumni Golf Outing is on Saturday
June 7. Mark your calendar now, no excuses. This is also the 50th anniversary of our
chapter (founded July 11, 1964), so this is a special year for our group.

Plans are already in the works for the outing. Jack Shivetts is looking into the
possibility again of trying to obtain a bus for our group to ride from Slippery Rock to
Tams and back. The Fairfield Inn in Slippery Rock is nice, and is great to stay there
since of the Friday afternoon warm-up golf outing at the Armco golf course that Gary
Donelli has held for the last several years. We are also looking into other options if
unable to obtain a bus for the group. One of the options is staying at the Park Inn
Radisson hotel in Hermitage. We stayed there a few years back. Everything is open at
this time.

So again, mark your calendar for June 7,2014. Any comments or suggestions please
email. More details to follow in the next month.

Fraternally,

Joe Suprano
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